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Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

When | moved out of Seattle to Kitsap County, all my utilities costs went up. People living in the rural areas served by
PSE have been hit hard re jobs during the pandemic. Having the best public utility company in the nation, Seattle City
Light, is something | still miss. PSE is way behind on converting to wind/solar/hydro power.

| am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least
September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that
the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service
disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime
soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million
people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports.
You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity.
This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are
more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians

can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Wilham

PO Box 648

Suquamish, WA 98392
editor@aqueductpress.com
(360) 598-1491
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